
Norwegian hedge fund legislation proposal
leaves hedge fund professional puzzled

Norwegian hedge fund manager Peter Warren views the 500.000 NOK investment limit in
hedge funds proposed in the upcoming Norwegian hedge fund legislation as being
somewhat of a paradox.

According to the current Norwegian legisla

https://hedgenordic.com/2006/08/norwegian-hedge-fund-legislation-proposal-leaves-hedge-fund-professional-puzzled/
https://hedgenordic.com/2006/08/norwegian-hedge-fund-legislation-proposal-leaves-hedge-fund-professional-puzzled/

